
MEMORANDUM 

Date: March 2, 2021 

To: All residents, families & team members 

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

I can hardly believe it is March. I know many of us are feeling fatigued and restless with the way we 

have had to live over the past year. I encourage you to remember that as we head towards the 

spring, think about the idea of rebirth the season brings us. We are also making significant strides in 

the fight against COVID-19. I believe good things are on the horizon for us all, we just have to hang in 

there a little longer.  

We have no new cases of COVID-19 in residents or team members. As planned, we opened 

communal dining yesterday. It was a bit slow, as residents have come to enjoy meals delivered to 

their apartment. We know as everyone gets more comfortable, the dining room will be a luxury we 

will all enjoy.  

The next milestone we hope to reach is the reopening of our salon. If we can keep COVID-19 out of 

the community, we will open the salon on March 16.  

If you would like to schedule a virtual visit with your loved one, you may do so here: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits.   

 For screen porch visits, you may sign up here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits.     

 As always, we are thankful for everyone’s cooperation, patience and prayers during this time.   

 As a reminder, all updates can be found online at www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward. 
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